
 
 

 

 

June 23, 2023 

Dear Homeowner of Windmill Farms,  

Re: Buckingham Pool Re-Opened at 1pm 

As the Managing Agent for Windmill Farms Homeowner’s Association Inc., we want 
to inform you that Buckingham Pool will be re-opened at 1:00pm. The necessary 
repairs/maintenance are being performed, but we anticipate it will be fully functional 
again by 1:00pm.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding while working on the resolution. 
If you have any questions, please contact us via web submission at: 
https://www.windmillfarmshoa.com/homepage.aspx. 
 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Essex Association Management, L.P., 
for Windmill Farms Homeowner’s Association Inc. 
 

https://www.windmillfarmshoa.com/homepage.aspx

